
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Kids With Bricks After School Club at Kingskerswell CofE Primary School 

 

We are pleased to be able to offer our Kids With Bricks after school club running from 

3:30-4:30 every Monday for 5 weeks from 15th April 2024 (no club 6th May-Bank 

Holiday). This club is open for Years 3-5 and there are a maximum of 15 places 

available. The club is organised, administered and supported by Kids With Bricks Ltd, 

an external provider who deliver after school clubs across the whole of the UK. 

Lego Club is led by Mrs Sarah Hewett in the Booster Room. Please collect your child 

from Red Panda outside classroom door, leading onto the car park at 4.30. It’s a chance 

for your child to be creative with lego, based on the topic set by Kids With Bricks each 

week. And as always, your child can make whatever they wish (obviously within 

reason!) It’s a fun and sociable club! 

As well as completing a range of exciting educational challenges, students will have the 

chance to work both individually and to work in teams.  

As an added bit of fun, students from the club will also take part in a weekly inter-school 

competition where parents can vote for their favourites and points are won for the 

national leaderboard. 

 

BOOK ONLINE! 

The club costs £3.99 +VAT per child per session and is paid for termly in advance. All 

club places are reserved and paid for online. Just go to www.kidswithbricks.com to 

book your child’s place.  

 

*Tickets sales LIVE on Wed 13th March at midday! 

 

Any problems please contact us on 01633 383211 or 

bookings@kidswithbricks.com 

http://www.kidswithbricks.com/
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Kind regards, 

John Gallacher 

 


